
Feedback Request 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for trusting us with the care of [Patient's Name] during the recent geriatric 

consultation on [Date]. We hope that the session was valuable and addressed your concerns 

effectively. 

To continually improve our services, we would appreciate your feedback regarding your 

experience. Please take a moment to complete the brief survey below: 

• How satisfied were you with the care provided? (1-5 stars) 

• What aspects of the consultation did you find most helpful? 

• Is there anything we could improve upon? 

• Would you recommend our services to others? Why or why not? 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we thank you for your time. Please reply to this email or 

contact us at [Contact Information] with your thoughts. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


